
OP Welcomes
Hutta & Hutta Orthodontics
Hutta & Price Orthodontics
Hutta Orthodontic Specialists
We are thrilled to welcome Hutta & Hutta Orthodontics, 
Hutta & Price Orthodontics, and Hutta Orthodontic 
Specialists to the Orthodontic Partners (OP) team. These 
practices are the first to join our team from Ohio, with all 
three serving the Columbus, OH community.

Joining the team from Hutta Orthodontic Specialists is Dr. 
Larry Hutta. Says Dr. Larry Hutta: “I was drawn to 
Orthodontic Partners’ focus on culture, staff, and patients.” 

Dr. Jeff Price & Dr. Jim Hutta join the OP team from Hutta and 
Price Orthodontics. Dr. Price expressed excitement about 
what this new partnership will mean for him personally and 
professionally, stating, “Not only will being partners with 
some of the best doctors in the country help me stay 
competitive, but I will also be able to spend more time with 
my family and continue providing great benefits for my staff.” 

Dr. Larry Hutta and Dr. Jim Hutta join the OP Network from 
Hutta & Hutta Orthodontics. Dr. Jim Hutta is looking forward 
to spending time with successful, like-minded doctors. 
“Exploring new and successful ideas in collaboration with 
other doctors will ensure my practice’s legacy is one of 
quality and integrity,” says Dr. Jim Hutta.

We are eager to enter the new year with these fantastic 
practices as part of our growing network. Be sure to extend 
a warm welcome to these new members of our team!


